
Preventative Health Evaluation Notice 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We are committed to your health and well-being, and we would like to remind you about the 

importance of preventative health evaluations. Regular check-ups can help detect potential health 

issues early and keep you on track for a healthy life. 

Your scheduled preventative health evaluation is on [Insert Date] at [Insert Time]. 

Location: [Insert Location] 

Please bring along any relevant medical records and a list of medications you are currently 

taking. If you have any questions or are unable to attend, feel free to contact our office at [Insert 

Phone Number]. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health. We look forward to seeing you soon. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Organization]  

[Your Contact Information] 


